
                        

HECKER VILLAGE BOARD MEETING 

February 9, 2021 

 

 

President Charles Kujawski called the February 9, 2021 regular Board Meeting to order.  

After reciting the Pledge of Allegiance, the following members answered roll call:  Rich 

Happel, James Mueth, Trisha Maddox, Arnold Eckart, Douglas Van Buren, Lori Amann 

and Annette Schreder. Gary Wittenauer was absent. 

 

James Mueth made a motion seconded by Douglas Van Buren  to approve the January 12, 

2021 regular Board minutes.  Voting all ayes, notion carried. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Trisha Maddox to approve the treasurer’s 

report and pay all bills submitted for the month of February. Voting all ayes, motion 

carried. 

 

Mayor:  There are two applicants for the Zoning Administrator Position.  Interviews will 

take place late winter or early spring. 

 

Visitors:  Dale Haudrich asked if any negative reports have been received concerning the 

two Human Support Services Homes in Freedom Village.  President Charles Kujawski 

stated that there has been no issues reported to the Village.  

 

Dale Haudrich also reported on the lot sold to have the Dollar General built on it.  The lot 

is 262ft x 210 ft.  The store will be 50ft x 130ft.  An opening date is set at November 15, 

2021.  Two of the three houses along this stretch have said they approve to be annexed in 

the Village of Hecker. 

       

Committee Reports: 

Streets:  It was noted that there is a lot of loose rock on the roads that were recently oiled 

in October.  James Mueth will contact City of Red Bud to see if they would sweep these 

streets in early spring. 

Zoning:  President Charles Kujawski continues in this position.  Stated that there is 

nothing new to report at this time. 

 

Discussion was held on the South Main St. Water Main Extension.  Two Banks in 

Waterloo have stated that they would finance an unsecured Water Structural Loan to help 

pay for the project. 

TWM has completed the drawings for the project.  Also discussed was for TWM to get the 

information out for bids and to have them due and opened on the next Village Board 

Meeting Date. 

 

Douglas Van Buren made a motion seconded by Trisha Maddox to have TWM put out for 

bid the Water Main Extension south of town on Rt. 159.  Voting all ayes, motion carried. 

 

Plans are still underway to have the Quasquicentennial Picnic in late August. 

 

Trisha Maddox made a motion seconded by Rich Happel to adjourn the meeting.  Voting 

all ayes, motion carried. 

 

The next Village Board Meeting will be on March 9, 2021 

 

Submitted by Annette Schreder, Village Clerk 



            

 

 


